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Intervention by the delegation of Ukraine

Mr. President,
Ukraine welcomes the delegation of Togo and thanks for the presentation of its national report.
We positively note the progress made by Togo in protecting human rights since the previous UPR cycle, including steps taken to implement a number of recommendations made by Ukraine in the social and economic as well as health protection spheres, in particular through adoption of a national health development plan and launching various projects aiming at ensuring access to quality health care services. We also commend efforts by the government in response to the COVID-19 pandemic.
Yet, we believe more can be done in a number of spheres, inter alia, with regard to combating child labour, countering discriminatory customary practices as well as ensuring gender equality.
We further recommend Togo to:
· issue a standing invitation to the UN Special Procedures;
· step up fight against torture and trafficking in persons;
· ensure adequate enforcement of the existing laws prohibiting gender-based violence;

· take measures to improve social life of persons with albinism.
We wish Togo all success in implementation of the recommendations received today.
Thank you.
